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Welcome Back 
 

We have had a lovely first week back. 
The children have settled quickly into 

the routines at school and their 
behaviour has been brilliant. 

 
Our Church service this morning was 

lovely. I was especially impressed 
with Alfred and Alyssa in Year 6. 

They wrote a very thoughtful prayer 
for the service: 

 
Dear God, 

Thank you for the blessing of Easter 
and the sacrifice you made with your 
only son Jesus; whose death allowed 
us to live a full and happy life. Sorry 

that we may have taken Jesus’ death 
for granted. Please help us to make 
the right decisions this Eastertime 

and always. 
Amen 

 
Please keep an eye out for what is 

going on as the summer term is 
always busy. We will be using Parent 

Hub instead of the text system to 
send reminders, Snippets, letters and 
other information. If you use the ‘app’ 

there’s no charge to the school.  
 You can still access Snippets on the 

website and Facebook. 
 
***************************************** 

FOLS 
 

We have to say a great big thank you 
to three of our amazing FOLS 

committee this year as their children 
leave school.  

When I first arrived in September 
2015, it was a priority for me to get 

the FOLS up and running once again 
to give the school the feel of 

belonging to a community and to 
have everyone working together to be 
able to provide the best educational 

experience for your children. 
 

Linda and Alan Frost and Vanessa 
Allen have done this with a great 

team of other committee members – I 
am sure you will agree.  

Linda took on the role of chair-person 
and she had 4 weeks to put on a 
Christmas Fair! Those of you who 

were here then will know she did an 
amazing job of rallying a committee 
together and getting everyone on 

board to achieve this. She has 
continued to lead the committee with 

never ending enthusiasm, 
determination and a little bit  

(only tiny) of bossiness! 
Linda could not have been the 
amazing chair-person she was 

without the continual support of her 
husband Alan and the rest of her 

family. Usually team Frost are the first 
to arrive at events and the last to 

leave. I cannot thank them enough. 
 

Vanessa Allen has also been a 
faithful member from the start. She 

has become well known for her 
amazing ability to get spectacular 

raffle prizes from businesses around 
Gainsborough. 

 
I sincerely hope you will be able to 
join us at the Summer Fair where I 
can publically thank them on your 

behalf. 
 

Whilst on the subject of the  
Summer Fair: 

 
Our Summer Fair will be Friday 5th 

July straight after school, 
3.30 – 5.50pm.  

There will be music, food and drinks 
available plus lots of activities to 

enjoy. I am sure the dunking stool will 
return – a very popular choice  

for many of the children  
(and some adults!) 

Please support us by attending. 
 
 

The children will be allowed to come 
in non-uniform on Friday 28th June  
in return for a donation of a tombola 

prize or a bottle. 
 

The committee wondered if any 
parents/carers had a contact we 

could ask for a donation of a  
raffle prize from.  

Please let us know if you can help. 
 
*************************************** 

Well Done 
 

Well done to all of the children who 
received a certificate from our 

governors for consistently displaying 
one of our values last term: 

 
Courage 

Missy, Erica E, Lily T, Braydon, 
Megan, Jack B, Max A 

 
Honesty 

Lily S, George T, James W, Ilana, 
Jessica B, Jessica T, Ruby H 

 
Friendship 

Oscar, Poppy H, Leo, Jenson, Isobel 
S, Isobel C, Matthew 

 
Commitment to Achieve 

Daisy M, Freddie R, Nicolas, Robbie 
O, Olivia b, Cobi, Alyssa 

 
Respect 

Ella B, Austin, Lexi, Martha, Lauren 
 

*************************************** 
Polite Reminder 

 
Please do not park in the bus stop 

on Stainton Close. 
 

***************************************** 
Evergreen 

Well done to everyone who achieved 
their Evergreen status. 

 
**************************************** 
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Safeguarding 
 

We are very fortunate in Lincolnshire 
as I feel the county support we 
receive as a school through the 

Safeguarding team and the Stay Safe 
Partnership is excellent. I will share 
with you any updates I receive from 
them especially in terms of e-safety.  

 
 
**************************************** 

Attendance 
 

The greater the attendance, the 
greater the achievement. 

Overall this week 
23rd – 26th April 

94.93% 
 

****************************************** 
Tully Cup 

 
This term, our school value is 

‘Service’. 
 

Jesus exemplified in his person, 
ministry and relationship with God, 

what it was to be called the ‘Servant 
King’. Christians believe that their 
calling is to follow Jesus’ example 
according to their gifts or abilities. 
They believe that through serving 

God in others, ‘perfect freedom’ will 
ultimately be found. 

 
Winners this week: 

 
KS 1 – India C - R 

KS 2 – Alyssa B - Yr6 
 

************************************* 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Snippets is sent via Parent Hub each 
week and published on our website 

and Facebook. 
If you require a paper copy please 

ask the office for one. 
 

******************************************* 
Next Week 

 

29.04  
3.10pm 

Year 1 swimming 
Open afternoon 

30.04  
 
3.30 

Parent 
Consultations 
Breakin habit 
dance – in 
classroom 

01.05  Parent 
Consultations 

02.05  
 
 
3.30-4.30 

Rec and Year 1 trip 
to Yorkshire 
Wildlife park 
Archery club 

03.05 9.45 -
12.30 

Tri-golf 
competition 
Evergreen 

 
 


